
1111 SW 16th Ave., Apt. 156 
Gainesville*  Fla. 32601 
February 14, 1977 

Mary C. Lawton 
Deputy Assistant Attorney General 
Office of Legal Counsel 
Department of Justice 
Washington, D.C. 20530 

Dear Ms. Lawton: 

Thank you for your letter dated February 8, 1977, in response 
to my Freedom of Information Act request, which your office received 
on January 6, 1977. 

Enclosed is a check for $25.00, payable to the Treasurer 
of the United States*  to cover costs for 149 Pages of documents 
as described in your letter. 

I appreciate your prompt response, the time devoted to my 
request, and the decision to reduce the search and copying fees, 
end I look forward to receiving the documents. 

Sincerely, 

Howard Roffman 
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FE B 6 1977 

Mr. Howard Roffman 
1111 Southwest 16th Avenue, Apt. 156 
Gainsville, Florida 32601 

Dear Mr. Roffman: 

This responds to your Freedom of Information Act request 

received by this Office on January 6, 1977. After an ex-
tensive search of Department files, we are making available 

to you, as a matter of administrative discretion, documents 

that are exempt from compulsory disclosure which we have 
located and which fall within the scope of your request. 

We were unable to locate any documents which correspond 

to the first, fifth, and sixth categories of your request. 

Moreover, we were unable to locate in the Department a 
duplicate original (that is, a signed copy) of Mr. Marshall's 
October 29, 1966 letter, although you will note that a 

December 8, 1966 memorandum from Mr. Martin Richman to the 
files indicates that an "executed" copy of the letter is in 

the OLC safe file. The safe file has been thoroughly searched, 
as have all the files in which such a copy could logically 
be filed, and our search has been unsuccessful. You are 
being granted access to all of the documents that we have 

been able to locate which arguably fall within the scope of 

your request. 

These documents are 38 in number and constitute 149 
pages of material. The search time amounted to 17 hours 

of professional ($8.00 per hour) and 10 hours of clerical 

time ($4.00 per hour) or $173.00 (the first quarter hours 

having been excluded); the duplication fee is $14.90 (149 

pages x 1U per page) for a total of $187.90. However, as 

a matter of discretion in the circumstances of this request, 
including the fact that we did not furnish you with an 

estimate that fees of the indicated magnitude were likely 

to be incurred, we have voluntarily determined to reduce 
these fees. We will forward these documents to you upon 
receipt of your check in the amount of $25.00, payable 
to the Treasurer of the United States. 

Sincerely, 

— 

Mary ,C. Lawton 
Deputy Assistant Attorney General 

Office of Legal Counsel 


